
Shori, Sunil 
6/19/2013 9:44:56 AM

From:
Sent:

Redacted RedactedTo:
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: FW: Novato PG&E natural gas transmission lines. 

Redacte

We request that a representative from PG&E contact Mr. Martin and provide him with appropriate 
information on Lines 21F and 21G that would assist him and the City of Novato learn of PG&E activities 
related to the maintenance, any recent testing and on-going integrity of the portion of these lines in 
Novato.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Reda 
rtpd rThank you,

Sunil Shori

From: Mike Martin [mmartin@denovoplanning.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 1:54 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Subject: Novato PG&E natural gas transmission lines.

Hi Sunol,

Thank you for answering my questions about the natural gas transmission lines in the City of 
Novato this morning. Regarding these, if you would send me any testing records that you may 
have for PG&E natural gas transmissions lines 2IF and 21G I would appreciate it. The reason I 
need this information is for an environmental impact report we are doing for the City of Novato 
Housing Element. Some of the residents in the city are concerned with the Housing Element 
placing potential multifamily housing sites next to natural gas pipelines. Any information 
on21Fand21G pipelines would be helpful.

Mike Martin
De Novo Planning Group

SB GT&S 0032837
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